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Upcoming Event

North Shore Transportation Management Association,
100 Cummings Center, Suite 342-G, will host the webinar
Self-care at home: yoga and healthy eating on Wednesday,
March 10, from noon to 1:00 PM. Join wellness coach
Gina Newton for 30 minutes of guided gentle yoga
followed by tips for stress management and nutrition. Register online. 

Noteworthy News

Electric Vehicle Charging Stations:
Cummings Center is delighted to offer
an on-campus charging option that
will allow 30 electric vehicles to
recharge at one time. Five double-
ported charging stations are now
fully operational on the third &loor of
West Garage, just south of the
pedestrian bridge to the 900 building.
Ten additional double-ported
stations will be installed in the
coming months, including &ive on the
Route 62 side of 100 Cummings Center near the ramp to East Garage and &ive on the Balch
Street side of campus near 800 Cummings Center.
Drivers will be assessed a standard fee of $0.22 per kWh until the car is charged. Vehicles may
remain parked in the space for two hours at no additional cost, after which an hourly $1.50
occupancy fee will apply. The two-hour grace period may be reduced in the future depending
on the demand for electric vehicle charging.

COVID-19 Resources

Reminder: Second Draw PPP Applications Deadline is March 31: SBA is accepting Second
Draw PPP loan applications from participating lenders. The program allows certain eligible
borrowers that previously received a PPP loan to apply for a Second Draw PPP Loan with the
same general loan terms as their First Draw PPP Loan. Second Draw PPP Loans can be used to
help fund payroll costs, including bene&its, plus rent, utilities, worker protection costs related
to COVID-19, and more.
 
A borrower is generally eligible for a Second Draw PPP Loan if the borrower: 

https://northshoretma.org/
https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJwqde-urjwvEtb-5sPV3j10rbiq07r8FEn8
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001a2e6SWZ4_8VRwmuQV8L8fTd6hBRxQx0iGvV0Vpp3LE_l2qR-aoZiix3zDyLdIpZUt1vJ1a9c3pFlSfgqg0JP9x_sYZvtSrK26NFDSiwa03Hk4e7odkasqlCqRkot9YwZUfwA28tOVh1VnEIm6QzPxpVxouHIpYHVw_HlsP2SWRoOTEynQugP8rZFMC81PvT8FI2Mg6sVwvWrE0PRPmJMCtS0uWOHRcNkUDHS9noN_EA8oV0D7eBnHxVrodj3zKdDN7PFhazz3Te2E0EQkGc2dsQB3w2NG2idiiWdmxVG8Eq8vdY565GrGA==&c=uoMBVRJttPgAZ0BFXsrL4rvDhBoh8Jam10_kMJEFckWx3-A7gtJJGQ==&ch=M3YTyt4AYHrwLms3tiWvIFYdkASkl3EUwc3n-GKtri4LrYOqNvzfdw==


 
Has no more than 300 employees
Previously received a First Draw PPP Loan and will or has used the full amount only for
authorized uses; and
Can demonstrate at least a 25 percent reduction in gross receipts between comparable
quarters in 2019 and 2020

 
Additional information is available on the SBA website. 

Employee Retention Credit: The Employee Retention Credit (ERC) encourages businesses to
keep employees on their payroll. Eligible employers can now claim a refundable tax credit
against the employer share of Social Security tax equal to 70 percent of the quali&ied wages
they pay to employees after December 31, 2020, through June 30, 2021. Quali&ied wages are
limited to $10,000 per employee per calendar quarter in 2021, thus the maximum ERC
amount available is a total of $14,000 in 2021.
 
Information on ERC can be found on the IRS website. Cummings leasing client LGA also
offers insight on this program.

New First-Class Lab Space

The Cummings design and construction teams
have been hard at work, developing plans and
starting construction for the new Emerging Tech
Center at our Dunham Ridge campus. This
collaborative space will feature a cluster of six
labs ranging from 1,000 to 4,000 square feet, ideal
for companies graduating from incubators and
ready for independent space. Emerging Tech
Center is already pre-leasing lab suites, which will

be available for occupancy this summer. Read more.

Friendly Reminder

We are thrilled to see more and more people returning to our Cummings Center and Dunham
Ridge campuses. With increased building traf&ic, we appreciate the diligent effort by all to
minimize the risk of COVID-19 transmission and help maintain Massachusetts’ current trends.
 
We would like to remind all client &irms, and their visitors, to please adhere to recommended
safety precautions within our properties.
 
A few reminders:
 

Face coverings – Per Beverly mandate, masks are required in all common areas
(including elevators) and restrooms. Please ensure that your mask covers your mouth
and nose.
Elevators – The Commonwealth recommends minimizing the use of elevators by more
than one individual at a time (unless members of the same household), and the use of
face coverings is required.
Stairwells – To limit time spent with others in an elevator, visitors are encouraged to
use nearby stairwells whenever practical. To facilitate proper social distancing, many
stairwells have been designated as one-way. Please look for and adhere to the “up
only” and “down only” signage.

 
Thank you for your continued cooperation. 

Shoe Snippets
Fun facts about the historic Cummings Center site, formerly known as “The Shoe”

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001a2e6SWZ4_8VRwmuQV8L8fTd6hBRxQx0iGvV0Vpp3LE_l2qR-aoZiix3zDyLdIpZUWFZ5kc8zf7Bjv9YPErC_ZiPmt7T9hsBJKLjAX8onUKDPnlqVzv15sbhzrEmzIyGr9rVIn7bCyBt80xOTpSHUl_LZDrtImWzkC_ZkVifV791VvtH2Iq-o00M0ajNFvT2d6YvVCQzSOi4u8ByZv5h99zoybn-hxsoeK3eKFkRpWE7eaD4fUGIeVpAnYRc-4xoDS5DqsiN8xOv_Ub5052gqXWhrcejA1xHo&c=uoMBVRJttPgAZ0BFXsrL4rvDhBoh8Jam10_kMJEFckWx3-A7gtJJGQ==&ch=M3YTyt4AYHrwLms3tiWvIFYdkASkl3EUwc3n-GKtri4LrYOqNvzfdw==
https://www.irs.gov/newsroom/new-law-extends-covid-tax-credit-for-employers-who-keep-workers-on-payroll
https://www.lgallp.com/resources/employee-retention-credit-consolidated-appropriations-act/
https://www.cummings.com/leasespace/etc-dunhamridge.html
https://www.dunhamridge.com/
https://news.dunhamridge.com/2021/02/25/cummings-brings-new-first-class-lab-space-to-beverly-ma/


Management at United Shoe Machinery Corporation knew that World War I would affect
business and anticipated a need for shoe services and machinery. In 1917, The Shoe provided
the United States Army with a caravan and machines capable of resoling 400 pairs of shoes
each day. This mobile unit was able to travel anywhere, even the front lines, to complete much
needed shoe repairs for our armed forces.

Simple Smiles

Simple Smiles was created to help everyone start the week off learning, imagining, and
smiling. We invite all North Shore News readers to submit photos of something or some place
they &ind interesting, informative, or exciting. Please refrain from sharing photos that feature
people. 

Call for Submissions

We want to hear from you! Do you have news or a great photo to
share? Is there a special you'd like to offer to Cummings clients? Email
your news, offers, and photos to Helen at newsbrief@cummings.com. 
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 ​  ​  ​
If you no longer wish to receive our emails, you may unsubscribe below.

Unfortunately, if you unsubscribe, you will not receive important building notices such as
water and electric shutdowns or fire alarm testing.
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